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Ariel view of Armidale Secondary College redevelopment February 2020 

Investing in our schools 

The NSW Government is investing $6.7 billion over 
four years to deliver more than 190 new and 
upgraded schools to support communities across 
NSW. In addition, a record $1.3 billion is being spent 
on school maintenance over five years. This is the 
largest investment in public education infrastructure 
in the history of NSW.  

The NSW Department of Education is committed to 
delivering new and upgraded schools for 
communities across NSW. The delivery of these 
important projects is essential to the future learning 
needs of our students and supports growth in the 
local economy. 

Armidale Secondary College  

A new high school is being built on the current 
Armidale High School site. This new high school will 
combine Armidale High School and Duval High 
School, and accommodate approximately 1,500 
students. 

The new high school will deliver: 

 new school buildings that will meet the learning 
needs of students 

 a focus on the wellbeing of all students by the 
creation of learning neighbourhoods 

 modern facilities 

 hard and soft landscaping and improved sporting 
courts 

 a new multi-purpose hall 

 connections between indoor and outdoor 
learning. 

Progress summary 

Construction is well progressed and all buildings have 
reached internal fit-out stage. 

Internal fit-out includes the installation of facilities 
such as kitchens and fixtures such as doors and 
carpets. 

Installation of reclaimed timber terraced seating in 
each new block. 

Landscaping is progressing, such as tree planting and 
laying paths. 

Term 2 holiday works 

 The internal fit-out and landscaping works will 
continue over the coming months. 

 Work will continue on the northern oval, 
including laying turf. 

 

For more information contact: 

School Infrastructure NSW 
Email: schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au 
Phone: 1300 482 651 
www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au 
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Frequently asked questions 

What are the construction working hours? 

Construction hours over the summer school holidays will 
be remain as per DA approved hours, Monday to Friday 
from 7:00am to 6:00pm and 8:00am to l:00pm on 
Saturdays. 

No work will take place on Sundays and Public Holidays. 

What safety measures will be in place? 

The health and safety of the community is our highest 
priority All work will be undertaken in accordance with 
SafeWork NSW regulation. The site will be continually 
monitored during the break to ensure the equipment is 
safely stored and the site is secure. 

Who can I contact if I have a concern over the 
holidays? 

If you have any queries or concerns about this project 
you can contact School Infrastructure NSW during 
business hours on 7300 482 657. You can also contact 
School Infrastructure NSW on the email address  
schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au. 

In an emergency, call triple zero (000). 
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